
From: Gloria Dehond  

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 2:37 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: yrcc688; Donna Ness Feldman; Tema Wasserman; Barbara Moss 

Subject: Notice of Complete Applcations 

City Files: D01-21007 & D02-21014 

City Planner: Leigh Ann Penney, Sr Planner—Subdivisions  

Sent from my iPhone 

As I am a long time resident of the condominium building known as 22 Clarissa Drive; adjacent to the property 

known as 9651 Yonge Street,  in Richmond Hill; I want to express my DISPLEASURE with the amendment 

with the Official Plan and Zoning By-law that is being proposed for this community.  

Many seniors live in 22 AND 32 Clarissa Drive, some who no longer drive. Many of we seniors repeatedly walk 

to our local stores, to shop for medical essentials (prescriptions) as well as other necessities, and groceries.  

We consider our ability to shop this way ESSENTIAL TO OUR WAY OF LIFE IN ORDER TO BE ABLE TO 

MAINTAIN OUR PRESENT LIFESTYLE.  

PLEASE DO NOT CHANGE OUR WAY OF LIFE.  

This change would cause untold hardship to the people in this well-established area.  

Please Leave our Valued Stores  

and Way ofLife —-Alone.  

Thank you  

Gloria Dehond 

1002-22 Clarissa Drive  

Richmond Hill.  On. L4C 9R6 


